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August 6,2007 

Mr. Ed Kerwin 
Orange Water and Sewer Authority 
400 Jones Ferry Road 
Carrboro, North Carolina 277 10 

0 Water Supply & Treatment 
Williams - 560-4349 
Biown - 560-4362 

CJ Water & Sewer Maintenance 
560-4345 

RE: Proposed Wastewatcs Traasfer 
Blenl~eh Woods Developi~le~tt 
George King Rd. 

I Dear Ed, 

The City has been al~proached about serving a potential development of a parcel of land 
on the west side of George JGx Road. Attached you will f i d  maps showing the 
proposed developme~lt. Tile parcel is adjacent to the Durham-0 WASA service bo~mdary. 
The project is for 57 lots alld connects &sale Dr. to George Icing Rd. The property was 
annexed into the City of Durhar?~, prior to rezoning for the subdivision. 'She City has 
executed an extension agreewent with the deve1.oper to seive the property with water and 
sewer. In order to avoid having to construct aud maintain a small pump station to seive 
this developlent D~lrha~n is interested in worlcii~g out an agreement for OWASA to 
accept the flow firom the development and bill tlle City. 

The tersahi of the property drains towards the existing sewer iu the The Oaks Subdivision 
served by OWASA. A sewer outfall to serve the developmei~t call easily be constructed 
fiom the cxisting sewer in Tl~e Oalts. As you know the cost of maintaining pump 
stations, even sl~lall ones, is sigllificmt. We currently lnaiutain over sixty p~mlp stations. 
In addition, pump statioi~s have a much hgher iisk for failure than gravity sewer. 
Avoiding a p u p  statioil wo~ild also be a benefit to the surrounding homeowners by 
avoiding the noise of the p~~~nl , s  operating, the cycling of the emergency generator, lights 
fiom the station at light and avoidiilg the regular and emergency visits from maintenance 
crews. 

The billing for the devclopllle~zt could be conlbined with the cw-reilt ai-railgeme~it we have 
together for the Piney Mt. subdivisioll in Chapel Hill that Du~rham receives flow from. 
OWASA would be co~npensatecl any initial charges, such as capital facility fees, etc., that 
you iiomally charge new reside~ltial develol~ment. 
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I would be happy to meet with you and your staff to discuss this matter. Mr. Mason 
Crum and Mr. John Greene of OWASA are aware of this proposal. We would be happy 
to attend any boarci meetings necessary to move this issue forward. If you have my 
questions, please contact me at yow convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Director 

Cc: Don Gseeley, Water Managemeilt 
Jim Harding, Water Mmage~lleld 
Jolm Greene, OWASA 
Mason Crum, OWASA 
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